
News release 
 
June 27, 2024 
 

Thames Valley’s Board of Trustees has approved boundary changes for Delaware Central and 
Parkview Public Schools, effective September 2025.   
 

On June 25, trustees accepted and approved the final report of the Middlesex Elementary Panel 
Attendance Area Review (MEAAR). The review sought to address enrolment pressure at Delaware 
Central Public School.   
 

As part of this review, it set new boundaries for both schools and changed the home school for 
some students in Komoka-Kilworth from Delaware Central Public School to Parkview Public 
School.   
 

For a list of the approved motions, please visit www.tvdsb.ca/MEAAR.  
 

http://www.tvdsb.ca/MEAAR
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